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As part of the ongoing efforts to enhance our school environment and share the voice of the 

Prep School, the school council recently held a productive meeting with chef Wayne. The 

primary topics of discussion focused on finding ways to reduce food waste, using the portion 

size rule and re-sharing the dining room rules. 

 

We look forward to seeing these positive changes in action! 

 

Miss Sarah Ellison 

 


